From: "Pompeo, Jeff, NMENV" <Jeff.Pompeo@state.nm.us>

To: Jock Embry <treasurer@lamesawatercoop.org>

CC: Bob Davey <rjdaveyl@gmail.com>, Phil Carter <watersysmgtinc@aol.com>
Subject: RE: La Mesa Water Coop Sanitary Survey response

Morning,

This will satisfy everything that was listed on the survey.

Thanks,

Jeff

From: Jock Embry [mailto:treasurer@lamesawatercoop.org]

Sent: Sunday, May 07, 2017 7:39 PM

To: Pompeo, Jeff, NMENV <Jeff.Pompeo@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bob Davey <rjdaveyl@gmail.com>; Phil Carter <watersysmgtinc@aol.com>
Subject: RE: La Mesa Water Coop Sanitary Survey response

Jeff,

This is to follow up on the deficiency identified in the Sanitary Survey Report for the La Mesa Water
Coop water system, dated 3/24/2017.

We have put in place a concrete slab around the wellhead of our well

#6 (5 Calle Cienega), and put on a second lock, as shown in the attached photo.
Is there anything else you need from us?

Thank you for your attention.

Jock

Jock Embry
President, La Mesa Water Cooperative
(505) 771-2330






